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January 16, 2019 

 
Notification of Sewer Lining  

 
Dear Resident and Community Members: 
 
The City of Hermosa Beach has contracted with Nu-Line 
Technologies to perform sewer lining throughout the City. During 
this phase of the project, sewer lining work will take place near 
your property. Nu-Line Technologies will setup no parking signs, 
and a temporary traffic control to perform the sewer work. 
 
What to Expect: 

During the work, residents may detect an odor from the 
sewer lining. The odor is not toxic and will naturally dissipate 
in a few hours.  

 
If you experience any problems during the construction, relating 
to your sewer service, please call Nu-Line Technologies Field 
Supervisor Jorge Beltran at 760-419-4315. For additional 
information please contact Construction Manager Scott Giannini 
at 661-369-2826 or Andrew Nguyen Project Manager at 310-318-
0212. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and patience. 
 
 

 
Remember to always be careful when driving or walking through 

or near a construction area. Thank you in advance for your 
patience and cooperation in improving The City of Hermosa 

Beach! 

 

 

WHEN: (Excluding weekends 
and Holidays) 

• 01/21/20-01/24/20 
 

WHERE: Near your residence 
and/or on your street. 

Project: CIP 416 
Sewer Improvements Phase 2 
 
City of Hermosa Beach  
Public Works Department  
1315 Valley Drive 
Hermosa Beach, CA 90254  
https://www.hermosabeach.gov/ 
 
 
For questions:  
Public Works Department 
Tel: (310) 318-0214 
 

 

https://www.hermosabeach.gov/

